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Medical Practice Compliance - "Feds Investigate
Misclassification Of Independent Contractors™

Hans Murphy of the Indianapolis office was quoted in an article, "Feds
investigate misclassification of independent contractors," which was
published by Medical Practice Compliance on Oct. 12. Hans is quoted
saying "many employers have gravitated to contract labor since the 2008
recession because it's easier and cheaper than having to provide benefits
and pay related taxes."
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